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Meet your 
P&C Members

Executive Members

Lagi McCarthy (President)
Ash Ridgeway (Vice President)

Geri Chia (Secretary)
Matt Johnston (Treasurer)

Service Coordinators

Siobhan Longshaw (Uniforms)
Kellie Fearnall & Katelin Kuzmar (Lunch Orders)

Donna Mahon & Kate Hunter (Events/Fundraising)
Talea Kendall (Social Media)

Vanessa Yan (Newsletter/ P&C Website)
Colin  & James Chong (Men of Bateman)

*Position open* (Grounds & Building)
Geri Chia & Sara Doig (Class Reps)

Donna Mahon (Ice cream Shop)

Members

Natalie Pilgrim
Jasmin Bousfield

The Bateman P&C meets twice per term to discuss
activities, events, and services for the school and its

annual programs. Our primary focus ranges from
encouraging parental involvement and engagement

to serving as a platform for discussing school matters
and supporting the school through fundraising efforts,

all aimed at enhancing our children's well-being.
Save the date: Friday, May 24 marks P&C Day!

#PANDCDAYWA. This day is dedicated to recognizing
and appreciating the invaluable efforts and positivity
that P&Cs bring to school communities. I would like to
take the opportunity to extend my heartfelt gratitude

to our dedicated P&C volunteers for all that they do!

Lagi McCarthy
P&C President



Lunch Orders

Lunch orders from Bull Creek Canteen are open for
Bateman Primary Staff and Students on Wednesdays,
while orders from Loca Vora are available on Fridays.
For details on how to place orders with these vendors,
visit the Lunch Order Information page on the
Bateman Primary School website.

A shoutout to parent volunteers who tirelessly help
with the distribution of our lunch orders week in and
out! For questions with regards to lunch order, please
reach out to Kellie at kelliefearnall@gmail.com

Grounds & Building 

Volunteers Wanted! We are searching for Grounds & Building legends to assist in
school grounds, kitchen/garden activities and maintenance duties. School grounds

are crucial for creating a conducive learning environment for our children. If you
have some ideas in making our school look great or keen on doing some gardening

therapy, have a chat with one of the P&Cs or email batemanpandc@gmail.com

PS: We are always looking for 
donations to support the care of our

beloved chickens in the Kitchen Garden!
These chooks are wonderful companions

on the school grounds, and students
benefit by learning about biology,

compassionate animal care, food science,
and sustainable living practices.

https://batemanps.wa.edu.au/lunch-order-information
https://batemanps.wa.edu.au/lunch-order-information


Men Of Bateman

Kids and Dads of Bateman are going on a 
Swan View Tunnel walk!

Date: Saturday, May 18th
Location: John Forrest National Park

Time: 1:30pm (for a 2pm start)
Cost: 2 hours of your time and sweat 

Class WhatsApp Chats

The Class WhatsApp group is an excellent way to stay connected
with other parents in your class or year group. It's also the hub
where the P&C party enthusiasts share the latest news and
events. For all the behind-the-scenes updates, feel free to
contact us at batemanpandc@gmail.com or get in touch with our
Class Rep coordinators, Sara Doig or Geri Chia.

School Uniforms 
The uniform shop is open every THURSDAY morning during the term in the P&C

Utility Room from 8:30 - 9:00am, unless otherwise advised.

The easiest way to place your order, is via the online store. 
https://batemanpandc.square.site/

Please remember to provide your child’s name and classroom number, 
so your order can be delivered.

If you have any questions, please contact Siobhan Longshaw by email
siobhan_uniform@icloud.com 

MOB is a community dedicated to fathers or father figures of
Bateman Primary School students, striving to inspire and

support each other in their roles as dads. Don't miss out on
the chance to join the dad's group on WhatsApp if you
haven't already! The link to join is available on all 2024

WhatsApp Class chats.

https://batemanpandc.square.site/


School
Newsletter

Monday, 4th April 2022

Mother’s Day Devonshire Tea
A splendid day to shower all the fabulous
ladies in our Bateman school community

with love and gratitude. You're all
treasured, admired, and priceless.

Under the Sea School Disco
Dolphinately excited about this one! 

Get set to dive into a s’whaling good time!
Stay tuned for ticket info and more deets

heading your way next month.

Parent Night (Term 3)
Can you feel the buzz for the parent's

night out extravaganza in August? We're
on the lookout for donations to spice up
the party. Calling all local businesses - if

you think you can add some pizzazz to this
bash, give us a shout!

Events &
Fundraisers

A heads up 
for Term 3!

Parents, family and mates
fun night out in August



UpcomingUpcoming
EventsEvents

Parent Social &
Quiz Night

A U G

Spellathon

T B C

Sport’s Carnival
Cake Stall

T B C

Grandparents
Day

14
School Disco

Under the Sea

J U N

16
Sundowner

F E B

23
Easter Egg Hunt

M A R

Design a plate
fundraiser

10
Mother’s Day Stall

& Morning Tea

M A Y

Father’s Day Stall

30
A U G

Look out for
Bateman P&C

Term 1

Term 2

Term 3

Term 4 T B C

13
D E C

EOY Sundowner

24
P&C Day!

#PANDCWA

M A Y



Follow
Us on
Social
Media
Get Connected with BPS P&C Latest News & Updates

on batemanpandc@gmail.com

on Bateman Primary School P&C

on batemanprimary_pnc

on https://batemanps.wa.edu.au/

Bateman Primary School .  2 Bartling Cres Bateman WA 6150 .  (08) 6258 6900

mailto:batemanpandc@gmail.com
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